
 
Funeral Arrangements  

Mary McNicholas 
Mass  1.00 pm, Monday 20th March, Visitation Church, to be 
followed by burial in Ireland. 
 
Josephine Carey 
Reception 6.00 pm, Monday 20th March, Visitation Church. 
Mass  10.00 am, Tuesday 21st March, Visitation Church, to be 
followed by burial in Greenford Park Cemetery. 
 
Rosalind Patricia Kelly 
Mass  1.00 pm, Thursday 23rd March, Visitation Church, to be 
followed by cremation at Breakspear Crematorium. 
 

Advance Notice 
 
Pelagia Florence Sarakumarie Thevanayagam 
Service 1.00 pm, Thursday 30th March, Cemetery Chapel to be 
followed by burial in Greenford Park Cemetery.     
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Don’t forget to turn your clocks FORWARD 
next Saturday night, 25th March. 

MASS TIMES 
 

From Monday to Saturday Mass at 12.00 noon will be streamed online, and 
on Sundays both the 10.00 am and the12.00 noon Masses. 

 

https://parish.rcdow.org.uk/greenford/ 
 

Saturday – 12.00 noon and 7.00 pm 
Sunday – 8.00 am, 10.00 am, 12.00 noon and 2.00 pm. 

 

Confessions – Saturdays 11.00 am to 12.00 noon.  
and 6.15 pm to 6.45 pm 

 

ADORATION of the BLESSED SACRAMENT will be in the Church  
every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 6.00 pm to 8.00 pm,  

and every Friday from 5.00 pm to 9.00 pm. 

 

 

` 

358 Greenford Road, Greenford, Middlesex, UB6 9AN 
020-8578-1363 

greenford@rcdow.org.uk 

COMMUNITY 
Fr. Liam O’Donovan SCA, Fr. Joe McLoughlin SCA,  

Fr. Marcellus Ochola SCA, Fr. Tom Daly SCA,  
Reverend Deacon Jayson Wingrove 

OFFICE HOURS 

 Monday - Saturday                             09.00 am – 4.00 pm 
 Sunday               11.00 am – 1.30 pm 

 

The Fourth Sunday of Lent (year A) 
Mothering Sunday 

 

19th March 2023 
The readings for this Sunday’s Masses start on  

page 164 of the yellow mass books. 
 



Before all the Masses next Sunday, 26th March, there will be an 
opportunity for you to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation. 

 
 

Sunday Collection 
   11th/12th March        £2,909.00 

 
Gift Aid 

If your circumstances have changed in any way, please inform the Parish 
Office so that we can amend our records. Thank you. 
 

Planned Giving 
Next weekend, 25th/26th March, the Planned Giving envelopes for the 
next year will be available in the Old Church Hall.  

 
Coffee Drop-in 

Many thanks to all who volunteered their time to help at our Coffee 
Drop-in last weekend. Also, thanks to those who donated cakes and 
biscuits. Your endeavours are very much appreciated. 
 

Come and See 
Our parish is hosting a Westminster Permanent Deacon “Come and See” 
morning. If you think you may have a vocation as a deacon, or want to  
know more about the Permanent Diaconate, you are more than welcome 
to come along to our introductory morning on Saturday 1st April from 
10.00 am – 12.00 noon in the bar area of the Parish Centre. For more 
information regarding the Permanent Diaconate please speak to Deacon 
Jayson or look at the link below. 

https://rcdow.org.uk/vocations/permanent-diaconate/ 
 

“Movie Night” 
We will be screening The Passion of The Christ on Tuesday 4th April in 
the Parish Centre at 7.00 pm. Refreshments will be provided. The film is 
suitable for those who are 15 years of age and above.  

 
During Lent, Stations of the Cross  

will take place every Friday at 7.30 pm.  
All are welcome. 

 

Friendship Club 
Volunteers are needed to help run the Friendship Club on Thursday 
afternoons. If you would be interested, please leave your name and 
contact details in the Parish Office. 

 
Baptism Notice 

Before your child is baptised you are required to attend three 
preparation sessions. These will take place on the 1st, 2nd and 3rd Sunday 
of each month at 11.00 am in the Parish Centre. On the third Sunday we 
will arrange a date for the baptism to take place. The dates for March 
are 5th, 12th and 19th.The dates for April are 2nd, 10th and 16th. 
Please bring a copy of your child’s birth certificate to the first 
meeting. 

 
 Annual Mass of Thanksgiving 

Westminster Cathedral, Saturday 13th May at 2.30 pm 
The Cardinal is inviting to this Mass all couples in the Diocese who are 
celebrating their 5th, 10th, 25th, 30th, 40th, 50th and 60th (and every year 
over 60) wedding anniversary of Catholic marriage in 2023. If you are 
celebrating a significant anniversary, please give your parish clergy the 
following details: husband and wife’s names, wedding date, full postal 
address and email (or telephone number, if no email). The closing date 
is Saturday 1st April 2023. 
                                                                                                                                                                            

Pilgrimage to Walsingham 
The list for this pilgrimage is now full. We will have details of the times 
and the cost by next weekend. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


